MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING BORROWING BY THE UNION HOSE COMPANY OF ANNVILLE,
INCORPORATED, OF UP TO $500,000 TO BE USED IN THE PURCHASE OF A NEW
SUTPHEN/RESCUE1 HEAVY RESCUE TRUCK
October 16, 2018

A Public Hearing was held starting at 5:45 PM on October 16, 2018 in the Commissioners’ Room
of Annville Town Hall, 36 North Lancaster Street, Annville, PA to hear public comment on the
borrowing by the Union Hose Company of Annville, Incorporated, of up to $500,000 to be used
in the purchase of a new Sutphen/Rescuel heavy rescue truck.

The following were present: Joann F. Zimmerman, Township Commissioner; Nicholas T. Yingst,
Township Administrator and Secretary to the Board of Commissioners; Corey Lamoureux, Esq.,
Township Solicitor; and Philip Snavely, Chief of the Union Hose Company.

The Public Hearing was called to order and comments and questions were sought from those in
attendance. As no such comments or questions were noted, the Public Hearing was declared closed
at 5:46 PM.
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